
 

 

 

 

29th November 2011 

PRESS RELEASE 

The Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) wishes to remind all registered political 

parties that the Press Release issued by the Sierra Leone Police Force was only limited to 

political rallies and processions. The PPRC wishes to state that the Press Release issued by the 

police banning “political rallies and processions” does not in any way relate to other legitimate 

business or activities of political parties. 

The PPRC calls on all political parties to exercise restraints until the National Electoral 

Commission (NEC) announces the commencement of campaigns and campaign schedule. 

Meanwhile, the PPRC wish to thank all political parties for their comportment and observance 

of peace and tranquility in the country. 

Signed by: 
Hon. Justice S.A. Ademosu 
Chairman 
PPRC 
 

For further information, please contact the Commission on the following cell 
numbers: 078823955/033777627/078290611 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION 
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone. 
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